Mrs. Little Second Grade

November Newsletter

First and second grade class pictures are
scheduled for November 3rd. Please see
the table below to find out what time our

class is scheduled to photograph. Our Thanksgiving Break will begin

Mrs. Smith 8:45am November 23rd. Classes will resume on
Ms. Williams 9:15am November 30th.

Mr. Hall 9:45am

Mrs. Little 10:15 am Parent Teacher Conferences
Ms. Wright 10:45 am PTC will be held on November 9th. Please

call or email me if you are unable to attend

or would rather do a phone conference.

November Birthdays

e Mrs. Little- 3rd
e Steven Q.- 6th

Pink Palace Field Trip

Please return permission slip and

e JacobB.-7th
e Stephanie R.- 23rd
e BrycenL.-27th

admission of $4.00 by November 16th.
Reach out to me if you have any

questions.

Jennifer Little jlittle@schoolofdream.edu

Read for 20 Minutes Each Day!



